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I write in support of HB 2141, as a commercial interior designer that works at an 

architectural firm in Portland. Passing this legislation will help legitimize the 

profession of commercial interior design, and elevate the experience and education 

that all commercial interior designers have acquired. Currently commercial interior 

design is the only profession in the built environment that isn't defined under our 

current legislation, so passing HB 2141 will recognize commercial interior design for 

the skilled position that it is.  

 

 


